COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

6th March, 1939.

Dear S8irs,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 28th
ultimo relative to the Wood &m Schooner Yacht "LILY
MAID IV", from which it 1s noted that it 18 the Owner's
intention to deal with sll outstanding surveys on this
vessel during the coming Spring, either at Antwerp or
Southsmpton. '

In reply I heve to say that the Committes,
who have had the case before them, are agreeable to this
ar rangement, end I shall be glad if you will inform the
Owner accordingly.

I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Surveyors,
MARSEILLES,

W32l -0247




